
Hello,  

 

 

This bill deserves a yes vote! Please keep parents in charge of all parental decisions for their 

children.  

 

 

We as parents are the most invested in our children and it should definitely be kept the way it is 

currently.  

 

Thank you for your time 

Vote YES on HB1242 

Jessica Wilson  
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